
Garrard County Family and Consumer Sciences Newsletter

Love has nothing to do with what you are expecting to get - only with what you are
expecting to give - which is everything.”                             

                                                                                                               -Katherine Hepburn

Hello Everyone, and Happy February!

Please see the following newsletter for upcoming events happening at the Garrard
County Extension Office. Although I am currently on maternity leave, there are
many awesome programs for you to attend, and I hope you’ll continue to take
advantage of those opportunities. Please note that starting in May, we will be
transitioning to electronic newsletters. This means we will need an email address
from you if you’d like to continue receiving them. If you would like to continue
receiving a paper copy through the mail, please let us know that as well, and we will
put you on our smaller mailing list. Our hope is to accommodate everyone’s
preferences while also cutting down on expensive mailing cost and waste. Hope
everyone’s February is filled with love and happiness! See you soon. 
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Upcoming Events 

FRIENDLY FIBERS GROUP MEETS EVERY 4TH MONDAY
AT 1:30 AT THE OFFICE. JOIN ANYTIME IF YOU LIKE

KNITTING, CROCHET, OR OTHER TYPE OF
NEEDLEWORK!

INSTRUCTOR: KRISTINA BEAMAN
COST: $5 PER CLASS
TIMES:  
TUESDAYS AT 7PM (BEGINNER AND ADVANCED)
THURSDAYS AT 9AM (CHAIR YOGA)

YOGA CLASS! 

FOR MORE INFO, PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE OR CHECK OUT THE
“YOGA W/ KRISTINA” FACEBOOK GROUP! 

EVERYTHING TUNA MELTS:
TUES. FEBRUARY 6TH

CLASS TIMES
ARE 12PM
AND 6PM.

CALL TO RSVP
AND CHOOSE
YOUR CLASS

TIME.





Last Month’s
Highlights

Cook Wild Garrard
County was a great

success again this year!
Everyone pitched in to
prepare some delicious
wild game recipes, and

our 4-H Youth
Development Agent, Eric

Comley, presented a
lesson on native mammals

of Kentucky.

Homemaker 
Clubs and Meetings

Homemaker Council Meeting:  February
12th at 6pm at the Extension Office

Countryside Club: February 15th
Call for meeting time and location if you’re
interested in joining!

Garrard Go-Getters Club: February 19th
Meets 5:30pm at the Extension Office.
Just show up if you’re interested in
joining!

STARTING IN MAY, WE ARE
GOING TO BEGIN TRANSITIONING

TO ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTERS.
THIS MEANS MOST PEOPLE WILL
RECEIVE YOUR NEWSLETTER BY

EMAIL. PLEASE CALL AND MAKE
SURE WE HAVE AN UPDATED EMAIL

ADDRESS ON FILE FOR YOU.
ALTERNATIVELY, IF YOU WOULD
LIKE TO REMAIN ON THE PAPER

MAILING LIST, PLEASE CALL AND
LET US KNOW.  PAPER COPIES
WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE TO

PICK UP ANYTIME AT THE
EXTENSION OFFICE. THANK YOU!










